
Pentecost 
Sunday 

SAINT CAMILLUS  SAINT AGNES 
SATURDAY VIGIL MASSES 

4:00 PM, 5:30 PM 

SUNDAY MASSES 

7:00 AM 

9:00 AM 

12:00 PM 

MONDAY - SATURDAY MASSES 

7:00 AM  

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS 

4:30 PM 

SUNDAY MASSES 

8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

MONDAY - SATURDAY MASSES 

9:00 AM 

Explore, engage, discover. 

Wherever you are, whenever 

you are ready, we are here 

for you. All are welcome. 

Contact us! 

We are delighted to welcome new 
members to our community and 
accompanying you in your faith 
journey. We invite you to connect 
with the staff and participate in 
parish life. Every person is 
important to us, and we want to 
get to know you and your family. 
Do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have prayer requests; allow 
us to serve you! 
 

Please register and/or update 
your household information 
online. 

We’re glad you’re here! 

 

781.648.0220  

MAY 23, 2021 

Catholic Parishes of 
ARLINGTON 

cparlingtonma 

MASS REGISTRATION 
Online registrations for the weekend open at 7:00 AM on 
Wednesday each week. Seat reservation will only apply to 
Sunday Masses and Saturday Vigil. 

CPARL.ORG  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER  

You may also call the Registration Hot Line: 781-819-3139 to 
register for a seat. Call-in registrations close on Friday at 7:00 PM. 

https://www.cparl.org/join-our-community
https://www.facebook.com/cparlingtonma
https://www.cparl.org/
https://22550.sites.ecatholic.com/mass-registration
https://www.instagram.com/cparlingtonma/
https://twitter.com/cparlingtonma
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A MESSAGE FROM FR. MARC 

 

Fr. Marc Bishop - Pastor 
St. Agnes and St. Camillus 

Dear Faith Family, 
This weekend we celebrate the 
Feast of Pentecost. This great  
celebration marks the descent of 
the Holy Spirit upon the 
Apostles and the birthday of the 
Church. The Psalm Response 
(104) for this liturgy is “Lord, 
send out your Spirit, and renew 

the face of the earth.” 
 
God wished to send the Holy Spirit upon His 
Church today. The graces of Pentecost are constantly 
being renewed among us and new peoples are called 
to the life of grace, the life of a disciple of Christ. 
Over the last nine days, I prayed the Novena of the 
Holy Spirit for the intention that “the Holy Spirit 
would raise the hearts of young people to be open to 
sacramental or consecrated vocation in service to the 
Church, as priests or religious.” I hope that you can 
make this intention apart of your daily prayers. We 
need families and parents to pray for vocations and 
to be open to their child's exploration of a Church 
vocation. 
 
Every young Catholic should seriously discern 
whether God is calling them to the priesthood of the 
consecrated life. If families are open to this 
exploration of God’s call for us, much fruit will come 
of it. Yes, we will see that young men and young 
women enter the priesthood or the consecrated life. 
But we will also see that young Catholics better 
know their lives are part of God’s plan. A plan that 
no matter what it is, will be happier for being open 
to a Church vocation. Marriages will be stronger for 
this type of preparation as well. 
 
Over the last 20 years, I have repeatedly returned to 
pray with the words of St. John Marie Vianney: 
“Without the Sacrament of Holy Orders, we would 
not have the Lord. Who put him there in that  
tabernacle? The priest. Who welcomed your soul at 
the beginning of your life? The priest. Who feeds 
your soul and gives it strength for its journey? The 
priest. Who will prepare it to appear before God, 
bathing it one last time in the blood of Jesus Christ? 

 The priest, always the priest. And if this soul should 
happen to die (as a result of sin), who will raise it up, 
who will restore its calm and peace? Again, the 
priest… After God, the priest is everything! Only in 
heaven will he fully realize what he is. 
 
Let us pray that God will call workers for his 
vineyard and let them know they are supported by 
our love and prayers. 
 
We especially pray for the young men that will be 
ordained this weekend by Cardinal Sean at the  
Cathedral of the Holy Cross: 5 men for Boston and 2 
men for the Church in India. All seven will begin 
their priestly ministry by serving in the parishes of 
the Archdiocese of Boston. May the good God bless 
them and those whom they serve. 
 
“Lord, send out your Spirit, and renew the face of 
the earth.” 
 
God’s peace and love be with you, 
Fr. Marc 

QUO VADIS BOSTON & WORCESTER 
JUNE 24– 27 
Quo Vadis Retreat is a 4 day camp for young  
catholic men of high school age 13-18 to deepen 
their faith, learn more about all vocations, and better 
discern God's call in their lives. 
This year's retreat is Thursday June 24th to Sunday 
June 27th (local hotel housing) at St. John's Seminary 
and St. Mary's Dedham, and the cost is $150  
For more information, contact Fr. Eric Cadin at  
ecadin@rcab.org 
Register at https://www.quovadisboston.com/ 

mailto:ecadin@rcab.org
https://www.quovadisboston.com/


PRAYER 
 SAINT CAMILLUS MASS INTENTIONS 

SATURDAY, MAY 22, 2021 
  4:30 PM  Maria and Joseph Spinale  
 

SUNDAY, MAY 23, 2021 
  8:00 AM Thomas Cangiano  
10:00 AM Josephine and Arthur Battle  
 

MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021 
  9:00 AM Father Ernest Pearsol  
 

TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2021 
  9:00 AM Brad Bigham  
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021 
  9:00 AM Florence and Robert Viano  
 

THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2021 
  9:00 AM Father George Murphy  
 

FRIDAY, MAY 28, 2021 
  9:00 AM Patricia Lopez  
 

SATURDAY, MAY 29, 2021 
  9:00 AM  Antonio Pascuito  
  4:30 PM  Rafferty Family  
 

SUNDAY, MAY 30, 2021 
  8:00 AM Vincent DeNovellis  
10:00 AM Maria Bulger  

PLEASE PRAY FOR... 
Sister Janis Delaney CSJ, Alice Greeley, John 
Miranda, Richard T. Boyle, Barbara Bowen, Mary 
Furey, John Paul Coughlin who have died recently. 
Please pray for the sick of our parish and all those 
who are serving in our Armed Forces that they will 
return home safely.  
 
Congratulations to the priests who were ordained 
by Cardinal Sean O’Malley at the Cathedral on 
Saturday morning. Please keep these priests in 
your prayers as they begin their ministry. 

SATURDAY, MAY 22, 2021 
  4:00 PM Mary Jane Rhodes  
  5:30 PM John B. Kelly  
 

SUNDAY, MAY 23, 2021 
  7:00 AM  Luke F. “Sonny” Biggins  
  9:00 AM Harry Stocker  
12:00 PM Mass for the People  
 

MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021 
  7:00 AM Mass for Arthur and Vera Breslin  
 

TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2021 
  7:00 AM Thomas Piscatelli   
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021 
  7:00 AM Brian McCarthy  
 

THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2021 
  7:00 AM George & Maria Werner,  & family  
 

FRIDAY, MAY 28, 2021 
  7:00 AM Karen Sicliano  
 

SATURDAY, MAY 29, 2021 
  7:00 AM  Mass for the People  
  4:00 PM James and Mary McGrath  
  5:30 PM Thomas Cangiano  
 

SUNDAY, MAY 30, 2021 
  7:00 AM  Robert Burns  
  9:00 AM Tony and Maria Martins  
12:00 PM Fred Colangeli  

 SAINT AGNES MASS INTENTIONS 
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MASS REGISTRATION TO END THIS 

WEEKEND, MAY 22ND AND 23RD! 
We will still have limited seating and live-streaming 

will continue. Please remember the importance of 

social distancing and wearing facemasks.  

 

 
 

On May 26th, Fr. Marc celebrates his 20th  
Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood,  

Congratulations!  
Our faith family is blessed to have you as our  
Pastor. We thank you for your devotion to Jesus 
Christ. Our prayers go with you each and every 
day of your ministry in Christ’s Holy Catholic 
Church. Thank you for answering the call to Holy 
Priesthood.  
You can send your message of appreciation here. 

mailto:frmarc@cparl.org


MUSIC NOTES  

from Roger 
"Welcome Back” to congregational 
singing! “Let us make a Joyful 
Noise to the Lord,” even if it is still 
a bit muffled from under your 
mask! It’s been almost a year since 
we reopened the church last June 
when congregational singing was 
prohibited. Prior to that, we  

live-streamed the 12 noon Mass only, and that 
was with just a priest, a musician and a reader in 
the church. That all started in March of 2020 as 
we began our Covid sojourn in our church and in 
our lives at home and at work. I’m delighted to 
say that we are returning to many beloved  
liturgical traditions in our churches in Arlington. 
Beginning this week, our clergy will process 
down the full aisle, rather than the short  
procession from the side. While we don’t have all 
of our servers back and our choir is not yet 
back in full, there is a great deal of music for you 
to participate in. This week we have some hymns 
that are very familiar to you —“Old Chestnuts,” 
as I like to call them. We will return to singing 
the refrains of the responsorial psalm and 
Gospel acclamation twice, once by the cantor and 
the second time by you, the congregation. In  
addition, we will sing the Gloria for this Pentecost 
Sunday, using a setting of the prayer that will be 
very familiar to you. For the other sung parts of 
the Mass, you’ve been hearing the musical  
Settings from the Mass in Honor of Pope Saint John 
Paul II for nearly a year; now is time to raise the 
rafters with song. We may not be quite all of the 
way back just yet, but there is much to rejoice 
about! 
 
I have been waiting for some time to be able to 
use once again one of my most favorite quotes, 
attributed to Saint Augustine: 
 

“He who sings, prays twice!” 
 
Following are the Latin words and English  

Roger Mansen 
Director of 

Liturgy and Music 

PRAYER 
translation for the Regina caeli Marian Antiphon that 
we sing at the conclusion of the Mass during this 
Easter Season, which ends this Pentecost Sunday. 
 

Regina caeli, laetare, alleluia; 
Queen of Heaven, rejoice, alleluia. 

 

Quia quem meruisti portare, alleluia, 
The Son you merited to bear, alleluia, 

 

Resurrexit, sicut dixit, alleluia: 
Has risen as he said, alleluia. 

 

Ora pro nobis Deum, alleluia. 
Pray to God for us, alleluia. 
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SAINT PAUL'S CHOIR SCHOOL OPEN 
AUDITIONS 
JUNE 6TH 12:30 PM - 2:30 PM 
The boy choristers of Saint Paul's Choir School 
congratulate those receiving first Holy Communion 
this month! We hope to be a part of your continuing 
Sacramental life! 
 
Saint Paul’s celebrates and trains the unique treble 
voice that only boys have for service to the liturgy. If 
you think your son has a beautiful voice, we would 
be grateful to hear it during our open auditions on 
June 6th from 12:30 PM—2:30 PM. Our auditions 
seek potential, our program educates and elevates. 
Sign up online at saintpaulschoirschool.us! 

http://saintpaulschoirschool.us/
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STUDY 

YOU’RE NOT FULLY YOU WHEN YOUR 
SOUL IS HUNGRY 
When your soul is hungry, it’s hard to be patient. 
It’s easy to feel restless. And there is this sense that 
something is missing in life. If you find yourself in 
this spiritually-unsatisfied-sort-of-spot, then why 
not do something about it? Join Matthew Kelly and 
Allen Hunt for the Feed Your Soul Gospel Reflection 
email program! When you sign up, you’ll receive a 
video reflection every Thursday on the upcoming 
Sunday’s Gospel reading—what a spiritual meal! 
Get ready to walk into each Sunday feeling a little 
bit closer to spiritual satisfaction. Sign Up Here 

FORMED ON DEMAND  
FORMED.org is a subscription service offering  
access to thousands of studies, films, audios, and 
eBooks. To register, go to www.formed.org and click 
on Sign-Up, 
 Select Sign Up as a Parishioner. 
 Enter your Name and email to create your 
       account. 
 In the "Select your organization" box, type St.  
      Agnes Church Arlington to find the parish. 
Please contact us at info@cparl.org if you have any 
trouble accessing the material. 

Would you like to join the easiest Bible Study  
ever? No homework, no prior experience necessary. 
Our 30-minute discussion is low-key and based on 
your questions and comments. Contact Fr. Michael 
for more information. 

DAILY READING STUDY 
TUESDAYS AT 8:00 PM 

Technology and Media have played an important 
role in our evangelization efforts over the past 14 
months. We have a 24-hour live-stream video of our 
worship space in St. Agnes Church. We are very 
excited to announce that we are bringing live-stream 
to St. Camillus and are updating our technology at St. 
Agnes Church! With this in mind, we need people to 
manage this technology, it is the people who will 
make it possible to share our Mass and sacraments 
with all our parishioners. Would you be interested in 
joining a new Media Ministry? Contact Scott for more 
information.  

MEN’S HOUR: CONSECRATION TO  
ST. JOSEPH 
Join us on Saturday’s in May at 8:00 AM on Zoom as 
we share our experiences with the consecration daily 
readings and prayers. We are using Fr. Donald  
Calloway's book, "Consecration to St. Joseph".Contact 
Scott if you would like a copy. The weekly Zoom link 
for the gatherings at 8:00 AM on Saturdays is  
available here: https://tinyurl.com/saintjoseph33. 

https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/feed-your-soul.html
http://www.formed.org/
mailto:frsheehan@cparl.org
mailto:smorin@cparl.org?subject=Media%20Ministry
mailto:smorin@cparl.org?subject=Media%20Ministry
mailto:smorin@cparl.org
mailto:smorin@cparl.org
https://tinyurl.com/saintjoseph33
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ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
 

FORMED STUDY AND DISCUSSION  
MONDAYS AT 7:30 PM 
FORMED.org gives access to faith filled, relevant 
Catholic content. Adult Faith Formation meets 
Mondays at 7:30 PM to discuss a video from the 
Formed.org platform. Participation varies from just 
listening to asking questions or making comments. 
All are welcome to join via zoom video or more 
simply by the telephone dial-up method. 

STUDY 

We’d love to get to know you. Contact Fr. 
Michael (frsheehan@cparl.org) or Meredith Smith 
(msmith@cparl.org) to sign up for RCIA or ask any 
questions about the process. 
RCIA is the program under which the Church  
welcomes those persons seeking full communion 
in the Catholic faith through the sacraments of  
initiation, namely, Baptism, Eucharist, and  
Confirmation. 

CATHOLIC VILLAGES OF ARLINGTON 
ENROLLEMENT PROCESS OPENS 
JUNE 6 
We invite you to be an active part of our 
parishes' life by attending Mass and devotions, 
and by registering for Faith Formation. 
 

The Catholic Villages of Arlington—For 
families with children from kindergarten to 
12th grade and their parents/care-givers/
guardians. More information will be shared in 

the next few weeks on how to enroll for our 
next season of gatherings and events. 

formed.org
mailto:frsheehan@cparl.org?subject=RCIA
mailto:msmith@cparl.org?subject=RCIA


THE SANCTUARY LIGHT AT  
SAINT CAMILLUS PARISH  

WILL BURN FOR 
GOD’S LITTLE ONES  

SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Today as we 
celebrate Pentecost 
the Holy Spirit 
wants to make us 
advocates of God’s 
presence to bring 
new life to others, 
especially those who 
do not know the 
love of God in their 
lives. 

 

This month, through your gifts, the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul was able  bring the love of God to 
the poor by assisting many families, providing 
food, and assistance for utility and rent bills, etc. 
Thank You! 
 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul strives to make 
contact with needy individuals and families in 
Arlington to provides those in need with short term 
assistance and life improvement possibilities. Thanks 
to everyone who contributes to our mission to help 
our neighbors in need. 
 

Donation slots are now available at St. Camillus 
Church to the left and right of the front side altars on 
the walls as well as in rear of St. Camillus near the 
center interior doors. Donation boxes continue to be 
available at St. Agnes near the doors of the church. 

GENEROSITY 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

MAY 15/16 OFFERTORY: $ 8,539 
WEEKLY BUDGET: $12,750  

SAINT AGNES PARISH 

MAY 15/16 OFFERTORY: $ 2,299 
WEEKLY BUDGET: $3,300 

SAINT CAMILLUS PARISH 

THE PARISHES HAVE A GREAT DEAL OF FIXED COSTS AND WE APPRECIATE YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 
BY MAILING YOUR DONATION BY CHECK OR JOINING ONLINE GIVING HERE. 

CONTACT US AT 781-648-0220, EXTENSION 450 

YEAR TO DATE GRAND ANNUAL: $18,945 YEAR TO DATE GRAND ANNUAL: $112,234 
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SECOND COLLECTIONS 
 

MAY 23 - SEMINARIANS 
This week’s second collection supports the formation 
and training of seminarians in the Archdiocese of 
Boston for service, we pray, as future priests. We are 
blessed that many are responding to the call to serve 
as priests. Please be generous and support these  
seminarians on their journey toward their ordination 
to the priesthood. For more information, please visit 
www.VocationsBoston.org  
 

MAY 30 - INDIA AND BRAZIL RELIEF 
The size and scope of the crisis is enormous. In India 
more 24 million cases have been reported with 
deaths surpassing 260,000. In Brazil, cases have  
surpassed 15 million while more than 428,000 deaths 
have been reported. This global pandemic is both 
historic and devastating in its impact. More than 161 
million cases have been reported and with than 3.3 
million deaths. 
To donate, please write “India and Brazil Relief” in 
your check memo or go to tinyurl.com/india-and-
brazil-relief  

http://www.cparl.org/online-giving
http://www.VocationsBoston.org
https://osvhub.com/stagnes/funds/covid-19-relief-for-church-in-india-and-brazil
https://osvhub.com/stagnes/funds/covid-19-relief-for-church-in-india-and-brazil
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REMEMBER THE POOR 

MEETING THE FRIARS 
Pentecost Sunday is the day I  
graduated from college. It is  
significant that the ceremony is 
called Commencement. Sure, we 
completed our time in college, but 
we were beginning our adult lives. 

For me, I was already well on my way toward the 
ordination to the priesthood because of my 
relationship with the friars from New Bedford. 
 
As I have mentioned previously, this ‘Poor’ column 
is now autobiographical due to feedback from you 
parishioners. Growing up, I strongly considered 
becoming a priest. But I thought diocesan priests 
were not happy because they did not have the love 
of family life. As a teenager, I did not realize that 
priests do have love in their lives. It is the love of 
God that sustains and satisfies priests. I just did not 
see that from the outside. I needed, therefore, some 
type of powerful witness to help me choose the 
seminary. A group of friars here in Massachusetts 
provided inspiration. 
 
My sophomore year in college, I was very involved 
in Catholic campus ministry (Newman Catholic). 
We were very eager to invite priests and speakers 
for Mass and events. So, you can imagine how 
happy we were to hear that a group of Franciscan 
friars was living on a hillside over the border in 
Vermont. We booked a priest who was a Wall St. 
bonds salesman before giving it all up for religious 
life. He agreed to deliver his conversion talk. 
Flyers, emails, and invites went throughout the 
campus promoting this “From Riches to Rags” 
story. 
 
Personally, the dramatic moment was picking him 
up at the bottom of the hill. Two of us students 
climbed into the campus minister’s car. During the 
half-hour journey, I wondered what this friar-priest 
would look like. Some people told us that he and 
the other friars appeared (and lived) as living  
statues of St. Francis. I knew what the saint looked 
like, but I could not imagine that a person living 
today could actually live that way. 

Fr. Michael Sheehan 
Parochial Vicar 

EVANGELIZATION 
As we approached the parking lot of dirt and 
stones, there he was. I couldn’t believe it. He was a 
tall man, bald with a long, full beard and coarse 
gray habit. We met him, welcomed him into the car, 
and talked as we returned to campus. The  
conversation was normal enough. But I just could 
not shake the feeling that we were speaking with a 
superhero. The other students shared my  
amazement. The president of Newman Catholic 
saw the small number of students in the lecture hall, 
but was pleasantly surprised because of his own 
low expectations. After the conclusion of the event, 
however, he said to himself, “Wow, there aren’t 
enough people here. All my classmates should have 
heard this talk!” 
 
The witness of those friars, the Franciscans of  
Primitive Observance, was one of positive spiritual 
poverty and positive material poverty. That way of 
life rocked my world and convinced me that love 
for God and happiness was possible in the  
priesthood. 

ROSARY, TUESDAYS AT 1:30 PM 
We feel called to pray for our 
Parish Priests as they lead us 
and our Catholic schools.  
 When: Tuesdays 1:30 PM  
 Where: by the Blessed 

Virgin Mary statue outside 
of the Parish Center if 
weather is nice of St. Agnes 
Church. enter through the 
ramp 

 Who: All are welcome to join us in prayer, no 
experience with the Rosary is needed. We have 
copies of the prayers, and Rosary beads.  

 

As Mother Theresa tells us "We can all do small 
things". Prayer is the one thing we all can do to make 
a positive impact on our immediate community.  
Contact us (781-648-0220 or email at info@cparl.org) 
with any questions. 
 

May God Bless You and Mary Keep You  
 

- Maryfrances Conrad, parent of 4 St. Agnes/AC 
graduates and Eileen Cahill, parent of 5 St. Agnes/
AC students. 

mailto:info@cparl.org


EXPLORE 

ENGAGE 
EXPERIENCE 
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SUMMER AT CPARL 

turn leads you to love your 
neighbor as yourself. The 
fruit of personal growth 
through corporate worship 
at Mass and smaller groups 
always blossoms in 
becoming a blessing to one’s 
neighbor. As part of the local 
church we are called to 
engage, to go and be the 
hands and feet of Jesus 

outside the doors of the church, both near and far. 
 

LEARN MORE AT CPARL.ORG: 
> OUTREACH OPPORTUNITIES 
 

> GIVING TO THE MISSION/VISION OF CPARL 

It is easy to be anonymous, to feel 
disconnected in a crowd of people, 
even at church. Since God does not 
intend for our faith journey to be a 
purely personal or solo effort, at 
CPARL we use three words that 
represent specific environments 
essential to growth as a Christ-
follower: explore, experience, and 
engage. 

“EXPERIENCE” 
Alongside our weekend worship, the 
word “experience” describes the 
importance of growing in a smaller 
group environment. CPARL is 
developing a variety of ministry areas, 
spanning the seasons of life, that offer 
smaller groups: for children, students, 
adults, prayer, study, generosity, and 
evangelization. Moving into a smaller 
group experience is crucial not only 
for developing life-giving 
relationships, but also for growth as a 
Christ-follower. 
 

LEARN MORE AT CPARL.ORG: 
> CPARL’S SPIRITUAL DEVELOPMENT 

PATH 
 

> SMALL GROUPS AT CPARL 
 

> CONNECT WITH SOMEONE ABOUT 

  PASTORAL CARE 

“ENGAGE” 
The final “e” word is “engage.” This is 
Jesus’ challenge in Luke 10: 26-28: in 
essence, grow to love God with all 
your heart, soul, and mind, which in 

http://www.cparl.org
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/MINISTRIES
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/ONLINE-GIVING
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/ABOUT-OUR-COLLABORATIVE
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/ABOUT-OUR-COLLABORATIVE
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/SCC
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/CLERGY-STAFF
HTTPS://22550.SITES.ECATHOLIC.COM/CLERGY-STAFF
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“IN BETWEEN TIMES” DRIVE 
Fidelity House is unable to hold our 24th Annual 
Appreciation Night. We are hoping that you will 
continue your support this year by contributing to 
our “In Between Times” Drive. Contributions can be 
mailed to Fidelity House or made on line at 
www.fidelityhouse.org .We are grateful for your 
support. 
 

GOLDEN TICKET DRIVE BY 
Saturday, June 5th, from 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM. There 
will be a Dunk Tank, Treasure Map, and if you make 
a donation, you can choose a candy bar and possibly 
find the “Golden Ticket”. Visit our website! 
 

SCHOOL AGE CHILD CARE 
Program is open to Kindergarten thru grade 6. There 
are limited openings for the current school year  
including for full day programs offered May 28th 
and from June 10th through our start of summer 
camp. Transportation from public schools is 
available. Please contact Fidelity House for more 
information  

DAY CAMP 
GRADES 2-8  
After starting the day at  
Fidelity House many of our summer camp activities 
will be held at Regis College. The superb facilities 
include a college size swimming pool, athletic fields, 
and many spacious areas for nature, games, and 
archery. Swimming lessons, free swim, arts and 
crafts, gymnastics, and talent shows are just some of 
the fun activities. Register now! 
 

SUMMER PROGRAMS 
In addition to our 2nd-8th Grade Camp Fidelity 
House will again be offering great summer programs 
at affordable prices including a Preschool Program, 
and a Kindergarten and 1st Grade Camp. Brochures 
and more information is available by contacting  
Fidelity House or register on line. 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Fidelity House’s Annual Golf Tournament in 
Memory of Vin Culhane will take place Monday,  
July 19th. 

VISIT WWW.FIDELITYHOUSE.ORG TO REGISTER ONLINE OR CALL 781-648-2005 TO GET MORE  

INFORMATION ABOUT OUR GREAT PROGRAMS. 

FIDELITY HOUSE. 

PATRONAGE OF  
THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

Central America 
 El Salvador - Our Lady of Peace  
 Honduras - Our Lady of 

Suyapa 
 Nicaragua - Our Lady of the 

Immaculate Conception of El 
Viejo 

 Panama - The Immaculate  
Conception 

 
Caribbean 
 Costa Rica - Our Lady of the Angels 
 Cuba - Our Lady of Charity of El Cobre (Nuestra 

Señora de la Caridad del Cobre) 
 Dominican Republic - Our Lady of Altagracia 
 Haiti - Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
 Puerto Rico - Our Lady of Divine Providence 

A large number of countries, places and groups 
claim the Blessed Virgin Mary as a patroness, 
though usually under a specific title or apparition.  
 
North America 
 Mexico - Our Lady of Guadalupe 

 Jalisco - Our Lady of Expectation (Our Lady 
of Zapopan) 

 United States - Patroness of the United States 
under her title of the Immaculate Conception 
 Louisiana - Our Lady of Prompt Succor 
 Mississippi - Our Lady of Sorrows 
 Guam - Santa Marian Kamalen 

 Canada - Notre-Dame-du-Cap 

NUESTRA SEÑORA DE LA 
CARIDAD DEL COBRE 

http://www.fidelityhouse.org
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UPCOMING DATES 
May 24: Senior Prom, 6:00 PM-9:30 PM 
May 26: Class of 2021 Baccalaureate Mass and Awards 
Ceremony, 6:30 PM 
May 27: Class of 2021 Commencement Exercises, 2 PM 
May 28: No Classes, Professional Development 
May 31: No Classes, Memorial Day 
June 7-10: Grades 9-11, 7:45 AM-11:30 AM 
June 10: Last Day for Grades 9-11 

MAKE EVERY AMAZON PURCHASE 
COUNT THROUGH AMAZON SMILE  

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of eligible  
purchases to the charities selected by customers. By 
following our Unique Charity Link, you can skip the 
charity selection process. You will be taken to 
smile.amazon.com and asked if you want to support 
Arlington Catholic/Saint Agnes School. You must go 
through smile.amazon.com in order for purchases to 
be considered eligible for the 0.5% donation. 

SAINT AGNES SCHOOL 
ARLINGTON CATHOLIC H.S. 
ST. AGNES SCHOOL  
FIRST COMMUNIONS 
Congratulations to St. Agnes's 2nd Graders who 
received their First Holy Communion last  
Saturday! 
 

Luca Abbadessa 
Ben Albiani 
Eleanor Albiani 
Sebastian Bjercke 
Tessa Carl 
Axel Correa-Rojas 
Lucas da Silva 
Nicholas El-Khoury 
Zoe Flanagan 
Genaro LaVerde 
Vincent Leo 
Addie Lewis 
Gabriel Medeiros 
Emrys Mei 
Anthony Morreale 
Winnie Nolan 
Angela Parisi 
Sawyer Pracht 
Alex Sexton 
Liam Smith 
Everly Tavilla 
Lena Zani 

VIRTUAL RETREAT IN ECUADOR 
The Rosto de Cristo program is offering a “Virtual 
Retreat to Ecuador” this year. The faculty was very 
lucky to hear from the program founder, Fr. Jim 
Ronan, last year. Information and contact 
information can be found here. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT 

www.achssas.org 

END OF YEAR RETREAT 
All are invited to join Campus Ministry for a 
Year-End Retreat, held virtually on the  
morning of Friday, May 28th. Whether you find 
yourself in need of the chance to look ahead, say 
goodbye, or some combination of the two, we 
would love to join you as you reflect upon what 
the past year has meant to you. Please email Ms. 
Chou at lchou@achs.net for the link or questions. 

May God’s light guide 
you as you continue 
along your faith journey! 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/45-3675090
smile.amazon.com
https://images.magnetmail.net/images/clients/NCEA1/attach/Rostro_de_Cristo_VRP.pdf
http://www.achssas.org
mailto:lchou@achs.net
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TWO WEEKS AT A GLANCE  

MAY 23, 2021 
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE EVENING 
PRAYER (SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 
CONTACT FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 24 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER  
 

7:30 PM 
FORMED.ORG 
ZOOM STUDY 
(INFO@CPARL.ORG) 
 
8:00 PM ROSARY 
ONLINE (SEE 
ABOVE) 

MAY 25 

 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 
 
8:00 PM READINGS 
STUDY CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 

MAY 26 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 27 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 28 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) 
CONTACT FR. 
MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 29 

 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
8:00 AM MEN’S 
HOUR (ZOOM) 
 

9:30 AM SCC 
CONFESSIONS 
IN “CHILDREN’S 
PRAYER ROOM” 
 
3:00 PM SAC 
CONFESSIONS 
INSIDE CPC  
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 30, 2021 
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST 

HOLY TRINITY 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

5:00 PM ONLINE EVENING 
PRAYER (SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 
CONTACT FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

MAY 31 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER  
 

7:30 PM 
FORMED.ORG 
ZOOM STUDY 
(INFO@CPARL.ORG) 
 
8:00 PM ROSARY 
ONLINE (SEE 
ABOVE) 

JUNE 1 

 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 
 
8:00 PM READINGS 
STUDY CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 

JUNE 2 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) CONTACT 
FR. MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

JUNE 3 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

JUNE 4 
 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 
 

 

4:00 PM SAC  
CONFESSIONS 
INSIDE CPC 
 
5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
(SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE) 
CONTACT FR. 
MICHAEL 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 
 
5:30 PM SAC 
FIRST FRIDAY MASS 
 

 

JUNE 5 

 

6:00 AM 
ADORATION SAC 
 

9:30 AM SCC 
CONFESSIONS 
IN “CHILDREN’S 
PRAYER ROOM” 
 
3:00 PM SAC 
CONFESSIONS 
INSIDE CPC  
 

5:00 PM ONLINE 
EVENING PRAYER 
INFO@CPARL.ORG 

SAINT AGNES PRESIDERS SCHEDULE 
Saturday, May 29, 2021 
  4:00 PM   Fr. Marc 
  5:30 PM   Fr. Bourke 
Sunday, May 30, 2021 
  7:00 AM   Fr. Marc 
  9:00 AM   Fr. Marc 
12:00 PM   Fr. Michael 
 

SAINT CAMILLUS PRESIDERS SCHEDULE 
Saturday, May 29, 2021 
  4:30 PM   Fr. Michael 
Sunday, May 30, 2021 
  8:00 AM   Fr. Michael 
10:00 AM   Fr. Kilroy 

 

SCHEDULE MAY CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE  

PRAY THE ROSARY TOGETHER WITH 
OTHER PARENTS, MONDAYS AT  
8:00 PM ON ZOOM 

The Parent Rosary group is dedicated to praying for 
the entire Saint Agnes School community. Even if 
you are unable to attend the parent rosary, please 
feel free to send your specific prayer intention  
requests to us. These intentions will be announced at 
the start of each rosary. Please email prayer  
intention requests to Nicole (nikkis0919@gmail.com). 
 
CLICK HERE FOR THE MEETING LINK ID: 729 6482 5691 
PASSCODE: SASROSARY 

mailto:nikkis0919@gmail.com
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72964825691?pwd=WEdGYnJKaWJkMWRhN29wUlFaU2VPdz09
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OFFICE: 51 MEDFORD STREET 

ARLINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02474 

PHONE: 781.648.0220 

FAX: 781.643.7883 

EMAIL: info@cparl.org 

WEB: www.cparl.org 

OFFICE HOURS: 

The Collaborative Pastoral Center 

is closed due to COVID-19 

precautions. You can reach the 

Collaborative Staff by phone or 

email. 

Rev. Marc J. Bishop    Pastor 

x402  frmarc@cparl.org 
 

 

Rev. Michael Sheehan    Parochial Vicar 

x404  frsheehan@cparl.org 
 

Rev. Paul Kilroy  Senior Priest in Residence - St. Camillus 
 

Rev. Charles Bourke  Senior Priest in Residence - St. Agnes 
 

Deacon Peter Bujwid  Permanent Deacon 

  deaconpeter@cparl.org 

Mrs. Fabiola Aguilera   Communications and Office Manager 

x405   faguilera@cparl.org 
 

Ms. Charlene Camara   Administrative Assistant 

X401   admin@cparl.org 
 

Mr. John Graceffa    Principal, Arlington Catholic High School 

781-646-7770   jgraceffa@achs.net  
 

Mr. Bill Healey    Business Manager 

x408   bhealey@cparl.org 
 

Mr. James Judge   Facilities Manager 

x409   jjudge@cparl.org 

 

Mr. Roger Mansen   Director of Liturgy and Music 

x411   rmansen@cparl.org 

 

Mrs. Kristyn McKenna   Choir Director, Saint Camillus 

   ksnyer@aol.com 
 

Mr. Scott Morin   Director of Evangelization  

x407   smorin@cparl.org 
 

Mrs. Caitlin Oglesby   Principal, Saint Agnes School 

781-643-9031   coglesby@saintagnesschool.us 
 

Ms. Deborah Rosato   Director, SAS Early Learning Center 

781-777-6100 x414   drosato@saintagnesschool.us 
 

Ms. Meredith Smith   Director of Faith Formation 

x406   msmith@cparl.org 
 

Mr. Richard Spinale   Sacristan, Saint Camillus 

x432 
 

Mr. Edward Woods   Executive Director, Fidelity House 

781-648-2005   fidelityhousedir@hotmail.com 

BAPTISM 
By appointment. Contact Charlene in the Collaborative 
Pastoral Center to learn more. 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Celebrated on Saturdays. 

9:30 AM at Saint Camillus, inside the “Children’s 
Prayer Room”. 
3:00 PM at Saint Agnes, inside the Collaborative 
Pastoral Center, 51 Medford St.  

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is also available by 
appointment. 
 

MARRIAGE 
Congratulations on your engagement! Contact a priest 
to book your wedding and begin the preparation 

process. 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
The Rite of Anointing tells us there is no need to wait 
until a person is at the point of death to receive the 
sacrament. Contact a priest to celebrate this sacrament. 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
Adults wishing to become Catholics or complete the 
Sacraments of Christian Initiation (Baptism, 
Confirmation, Eucharist) should contact Fr. Michael 
Sheehan or Meredith Smith. 
 

HOME-BOUND 
Please call (781-648-0220) or email  us if any family 
member is ill (hospitalized or at home) or if anyone is 
unable to attend church services because of a disability, 
illness, or age.  
 

THE SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
We strive to serve individuals and families in Arlington, 
providing those in need with short term assistance and 
life improvement possibilities. Contact the Society at 
extension 450. 

PASTORAL STAFF 

SA INT CAMIL LUS    SA INT AGNES  

ARLINGTON 
Catholic Parishes of 

mailto:frsheehan@cparl.org
mailto:frsheehan@cparl.org
mailto:msmith@cparl.org
mailto:info@cparl.org

